
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

     

 

 

 

Women’s Bible Study 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

  

 

Ministry Opportunities 
 

 

 

Today  9:15 AM   Bible Study 

     10:30 AM   Morning Worship – On Campus & Online 
 

               

         4:00 PM   Women’s Bible Study- Ministry House 

          Deacons Meeting 

         5:00 PM   Youth Bible Study    

                    6:00 PM   Evening Worship- On Campus & Online 
 

Tuesday 

                 10:00 AM   Women’s Bible Study- Ministry House 
 

Wednesday      

          5:00-5:30  PM  Wednesday Night Supper 

          5:30- 7:15 PM  AWANA  

                    6:00 PM   Bible Study & Prayer Meeting 

                                        Youth Bible Study 

         7:00 PM  Adult Choir Practice                     
 

 

Deacon of the Week 

 February 22-28 Bradley Rogers 

 March 1-7 Jason Robison 

 March 8-14 Jimmy Gaddis 

 March 15-21 Jonathan Sipe 
 

Nursery Volunteers  

Sunday February 23:             

 Bible Study: Liz and Lauren       

Morning Worship: Kim Dodson, Rick Miller, Lauren Fults 

 Evening Worship: Samanthia Norman, Kathy Hasty 

Wednesday February 26: Kim Dodson, Kathy Hasty 

Sunday March 2:            

Bible Study: Jennifer Sipe 

Morning Worship: Kim Dodson, Kelly Farris, Linda Bolinger

 Evening Worship: Terri Stone, Kathy Hasty 

Wednesday March 5:  Kim Dodson, Kim Whittemore 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Welcome to 

 

February 23, 2025 

“Life Is War- 

The Armor” 

Ephesians 6:13-17 
 

Church Office   (931) 455-0645 
 

Child Development Center   (931) 455-8642 
 

HighlandBaptistChurch.com 

Pastor Jim Norman, Senior Pastor  
Matt Koehler, Minister of Youth and Education 
Mike Stringfield, Volunteer Music Leader 

Kathy Hasty, Nursery Director 

Ann Smith, CDC Director 

Amy Jackson, Office Manager 

Jimmy Gaddis, Facilities Manager 

 

 

Our Record 

 

Attendance:  Sunday School –78    AM Worship – 255 
 

Offerings:    Received         Needed           Received 

                 Last Week      Yr to Date        Yr to Date 

                      6,624.67          53,846.17        50,164.37 

Designated      216.00         

The December 2024 Finance Report is ready for Pickup.  

HBC Church Nursery 

Nursery care is available in Room 101B for newborn babies – 3-year-

olds, during Bible Study, Sunday Morning Worship, and Sunday 

Evening Worship. There will be Wednesday night nursery care during 

the months of September- April, when AWANA meets. 

 

It’s Happening at Highland 
 

 

 

 

March 1- 75th Anniversary Team Meeting                     9:00-10:00 a.m. 

March 9- Time Change “Spring Forward” 

     Deacons Meeting                                                      4:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

75th Anniversary Planning Meeting 

Saturday, March 1st from 9-10 a.m. 

Join us in the Fellowship Hall as 

we plan the 75th Anniversary for 

HBC. 

Deacons Meeting 

Sunday, March 9th at 4:00 p.m.
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Evening Worship 

Sunday, February 23, 2025 
 

Welcome  
 

“Rock of Ages, Cleft for Me”                                 342                          

 Verses 1, 2, 3 
 

Prayer  
 

Message                                           Pastor Jim Norman 

“Shiloh Is Coming” Genesis 49:1-33 
 

“I Hear Thy Welcome Voice”                                302       
 

 

Morning Worship 

Sunday, February 23, 2025 
Sunday Morning Announcement Video 
 Stand and Welcome One Another 
 

Welcome 
 

“Victory in Jesus”                                                   426 

 Verses 1, 2, 3 
 

Missionary Moment 
 

Prayer 
 

Offering/ Announcements 
 

“God of Grace and God of Glory”                        395 

 Verses 1, 2, 3, 4 
 

 

“A Mighty Fortress Is Our God”                               8 

 Verses 1, 2, 3, 4 
 

Message                                           Pastor Jim Norman 

“Life Is War- The Armor” Ephesians 6:13-17 
 

“Take My Life, and Let It Be Consecrated”         283 
 

Closing Announcements & Prayer     Bradley Rogers 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Children’s Church- Ages PreK-2nd Grade. 
 

Volunteers – February 23, 2025 

Mark Raymond/ Ann Smith/ MJ Murray 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer requests from our Moldova Missionaries 
 

Please continue to pray for the checklist that they are trying to 

accomplish before their furlough in the US beginning March 21st. Much 

needs to be accomplished in these next weeks, including the issuing of 

residency permits.  This process must be done yearly and there is always a 

new law or a change that can make the process more difficult.  Pray this 

goes smoothly so they can enter smoothly when they return in August. 

Sermon Notes Missionary Moment 

 
Brent’s journey to starting a new church in the community began 

with a church planting desire God began in his heart shortly after 

getting saved during high school. That desire stayed consistent 

through seminary and into his marriage.  
 

Brent and Emily wanted to start a church in a place that needed a 

Gospel-centered church. Having served as a summer missionary 

outside of Pittsburgh, Emily fell in love with the area. After much 

prayer, the couple decided to plant a church in New Kensington, 

near the Steel City. 
 

Today, New Kensington is known for its high crime rate and 

economic struggles. The average church attendance is less than 

30, and Reclamation New Kensington is the only Southern 

Baptist church in the area. 
 

Brent, Emily, and their Reclamation team are engaging people 

with the good news about Jesus by hosting block parties, serving 

their neighbors and hosting a Celebrate Recovery group. 
 

The Cooperative Program (CP) takes the Gospel to the nations 

and the neighborhoods. When we give through CP, our church is 

supporting ministries like Brent and Emily’s.  
 

Let’s pray that God would give the Phillips boldness in sharing 

the hope they have in Jesus Christ.  

 
A Special Welcome to our Guests! 

 

We are glad you chose to worship with us today. We 

hope you enjoyed the service. If today is your first 

time visiting, we hope you will fill out a visitor’s 

card and pick up one of our special gift bags.  
 


